
Pewsey Vale Memory Café

The Memory Café applied for a grant from the Pewsey Vale Health & Wellbeing Fund to enable the 
annual trip to take place on 18th June.

This year, we went to Casterley Barn in Rushall.  This beautiful barn has been converted into a 
fantastic event space and is located in the most spectacular of settings with far-reaching views 
across the downs.

Dementia and care of the elderly is something that is very close to the hearts of the people who run 
Casterley Barn and so they were able to provide the venue and afternoon tea at cost, for which we 
are very grateful.

We had a wonderful afternoon, with a bus, volunteers and carers bringing about 30 people to 
Casterley. 

As well as a delicious afternoon tea, complete with sandwiches, cakes and endless cups of tea, we 
were entertained with gramophone record music which complemented the atmosphere and our 
guests perfectly. 

The best outcome from this event is that everyone, clients and their carers, left with a smile on their 
face, having thoroughly enjoyed a very special occasion in a lovely setting and a wonderful afternoon 
tea.


